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The Ethical Hack James S. Tiller 2004-09-29 There are
many books that detail tools and techniques of
penetration testing, but none of these effectively
communicate how the information gathered from tests
should be analyzed and implemented. Until recently,
there was very little strategic information available to
explain the value of ethical hacking and how tests
should be performed in order to provide a company with
insight beyond a mere listing of security
vulnerabilities. Now there is a resource that
illustrates how an organization can gain as much value
from an ethical hack as possible. The Ethical Hack: A
Framework for Business Value Penetration Testing
explains the methodologies, framework, and "unwritten
conventions" that ethical hacks should employ to provide
the maximum value to organizations that want to harden
their security. This book is unique in that it goes
beyond the technical aspects of penetration testing to
address the processes and rules of engagement required
for successful tests. It examines testing from a
strategic perspective, shedding light on how testing
ramifications affect an entire organization. Security
practitioners can use this resource to reduce their
exposure and deliver a focused, valuable service to
customers. Organizations will learn how to align the
information about tools, techniques, and vulnerabilities
that they gathered from testing with their overall
business objectives.
Investigations in the Workplace Eugene F. Ferraro
2005-07-15 Whether you are a professional licensed
investigator or have been tasked by your employer to
conduct an internal investigation, Investigations in the
Workplace gives you a powerful mechanism for engineering
the most successful workplace investigations possible.
Corporate investigator Eugene Ferraro, CPP, CFE has
drawn upon his twenty-four years of practical experience
to craft a book that dispels the myths and troublesome
theories promulgated by the uninitiated. He provides the
back-story behind the methodology, rationale, and gritty
practices that have made his workplace investigations
soar. But most importantly, he shares this knowledge
with you. The book is designed for easy reading and use.
Although every page is filled with useful information,
you do not need to read the book cover to cover. The
exhaustive table of contents, innumerable references,
and expansive index allow you to quickly find the
immediate information you need. The Applied Strategies
chapter shows you how to conduct a particular type of
investigation and the action steps involved. To help
capture salient points and simplify the learning
process, the text is sprinkled with brief Tips and Traps
that provide quick and easy lessons on how to make the
best use of the information in a particular section. Few
workplace activities invoke so much risk and at the same
time, so much opportunity, as workplace investigations.
A combination of skill, experience, and luck: successful
workplace investigations are complex undertakings. An
improperly conducted workplace investigation can be
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expensive and ruin the careers of everyone who touches
it. Exploring modern investigative technique and
strategies, this book gives you new solutions you need
and provides the keys to master even the most complex
workplace investigation.
Cyber Crime Investigator's Field Guide, Second Edition
Bruce Middleton 2005-01-25 Many excellent hardware and
software products exist to protect our data
communications sytems, but security threats dictate that
they must be further enhanced. Many laws implemented
during the past 15 years have provided law enforcement
with more teeth to take a bite out of cyber crime, but
there is still a need for individuals who know how to
investigate computer network security incidents.
Organizations demand experts with both investigative
talents and a technical knowledge of how cyberspace
really works. Cyber Crime Investigator's Field Guide,
Second Edition provides the investigative framework that
needs to be followed, along with information about how
cyberspace works and the tools that reveal the who,
what, when, where, why, and how in the investigation of
cyber crime. This volume offers a valuable Q&A by
subject area, an extensive overview of recommended
reference materials, and a detailed case study.
Appendices highlight attack signatures, UNIX/Linux
commands, Cisco PIX commands, port numbers targeted by
trojan horses, and more.
Information Security Policies and Procedures Thomas R.
Peltier 2004-06-11 Information Security Policies and
Procedures: A Practitioner‘s Reference, Second Edition
illustrates how policies and procedures support the
efficient running of an organization. This book is
divided into two parts, an overview of security policies
and procedures, and an information security reference
guide. This volume points out how securi
Digital Media Steganography Mahmoud Hassaballah
2020-06-27 The common use of the Internet and cloud
services in transmission of large amounts of data over
open networks and insecure channels, exposes that
private and secret data to serious situations. Ensuring
the information transmission over the Internet is safe
and secure has become crucial, consequently information
security has become one of the most important issues of
human communities because of increased data transmission
over social networks. Digital Media Steganography:
Principles, Algorithms, and Advances covers fundamental
theories and algorithms for practical design, while
providing a comprehensive overview of the most advanced
methodologies and modern techniques in the field of
steganography. The topics covered present a collection
of high-quality research works written in a simple
manner by world-renowned leaders in the field dealing
with specific research problems. It presents the stateof-the-art as well as the most recent trends in digital
media steganography. Covers fundamental theories and
algorithms for practical design which form the basis of
modern digital media steganography Provides new
theoretical breakthroughs and a number of modern
techniques in steganography Presents the latest advances
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in digital media steganography such as using deep
learning and artificial neural network as well as
Quantum Steganography
Information Security Management Handbook on CD-ROM, 2006
Edition Micki Krause 2006-04-06 The need for information
security management has never been greater. With
constantly changing technology, external intrusions, and
internal thefts of data, information security officers
face threats at every turn. The Information Security
Management Handbook on CD-ROM, 2006 Edition is now
available. Containing the complete contents of the
Information Security Management Handbook, this is a
resource that is portable, linked and searchable by
keyword. In addition to an electronic version of the
most comprehensive resource for information security
management, this CD-ROM contains an extra volume's worth
of information that is not found anywhere else,
including chapters from other security and networking
books that have never appeared in the print editions.
Exportable text and hard copies are available at the
click of a mouse. The Handbook's numerous authors
present the ten domains of the Information Security
Common Body of Knowledge (CBK) ®. The CD-ROM serves as
an everyday reference for information security
practitioners and an important tool for any one
preparing for the Certified Information System Security
Professional (CISSP) ® examination. New content to this
Edition: Sensitive/Critical Data Access Controls RoleBased Access Control Smartcards A Guide to Evaluating
Tokens Identity Management-Benefits and Challenges An
Examination of Firewall Architectures The Five "W's" and
Designing a Secure Identity Based Self-Defending Network
Maintaining Network Security-Availability via
Intelligent Agents PBX Firewalls: Closing the Back Door
Voice over WLAN Spam Wars: How to Deal with Junk E-Mail
Auditing the Telephony System: Defenses against
Communications Security Breaches and Toll Fraud The
"Controls" Matrix Information Security Governance
Multidisciplinary Approach to Modern Digital
Steganography Pramanik, Sabyasachi 2021-06-04
Steganography is the art of secret writing. The purpose
of steganography is to hide the presence of a message
from the intruder by using state-of-the-art methods,
algorithms, architectures, models, and methodologies in
the domains of cloud, internet of things (IoT), and the
Android platform. Though security controls in cloud
computing, IoT, and Android platforms are not much
different than security controls in an IT environment,
they might still present different types of risks to an
organization than the classic IT solutions. Therefore, a
detailed discussion is needed in case there is a breach
in security. It is important to review the security
aspects of cloud, IoT, and Android platforms related to
steganography to determine how this new technology is
being utilized and improved continuously to protect
information digitally. The benefits and challenges,
along with the current and potential developments for
the future, are important keystones in this critical
area of security research. Multidisciplinary Approach to
Modern Digital Steganography reviews the security
aspects of cloud, IoT, and Android platforms related to
steganography and addresses emerging security concerns,
new algorithms, and case studies in the field.
Furthermore, the book presents a new approach to secure
data storage on cloud infrastructure and IoT along with
including discussions on optimization models and
security controls that could be implemented. Other
important topics include data transmission, deep
learning techniques, machine learning, and both image
and text stenography. This book is essential for
forensic engineers, forensic analysts, cybersecurity
analysts, cyber forensic examiners, security engineers,
cybersecurity network analysts, cyber network defense
analysts, and digital forensic examiners along with
practitioners, researchers, academicians, and students
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interested in the latest techniques and state-of-the-art
methods in digital steganography.
Investigator's Guide to Steganography Gregory Kipper
2003-10-27 Investigators within the law enforcement and
cyber forensics communities are generally aware of the
concept of steganography, but their levels of expertise
vary dramatically depending upon the incidents and cases
that they have been exposed to. Now there is a book that
balances the playing field in terms of awareness, and
serves as a valuable reference source for the tools and
techniques of steganography. The Investigator's Guide to
Steganography provides a comprehensive look at this
unique form of hidden communication from its earliest
beginnings to its most modern uses. The book begins by
exploring the past, providing valuable insight into how
this method of communication began and evolved from
ancient times to the present day. It continues with an
in-depth look at the workings of digital steganography
and watermarking methods, available tools on the
Internet, and a review of companies who are providing
cutting edge steganography and watermarking services.
The third section builds on the first two by outlining
and discussing real world uses of steganography from the
business and entertainment to national security and
terrorism. The book concludes by reviewing steganography
detection methods and what can be expected in the
future. It is an informative and entertaining resource
that effectively communicates a general understanding of
this complex field.
Official (ISC)2® Guide to the CISSP®-ISSEP® CBK® Susan
Hansche 2005-09-29 The Official (ISC)2 Guide to the
CISSP-ISSEP CBK provides an inclusive analysis of all of
the topics covered on the newly created CISSP-ISSEP
Common Body of Knowledge. The first fully comprehensive
guide to the CISSP-ISSEP CBK, this book promotes
understanding of the four ISSEP domains: Information
Systems Security Engineering (ISSE); Certifica
The Complete Private Investigator's Guide Book Sunil
Srivastava 2021-06-23 This book is a comprehensive and
exclusive compilation highlighting the skills required
by a conventional detective as well as cyber detective
for the first time, heralding a new era of the Detective
profession. It encompasses various interesting tools and
sites to achieve the objective. This book also has
enlisted questionnaire in the appendices, for the ease
of the Private Investigator to handle any type of
case(s). The book generally focuses on the Indian
conditions, but the methodologies mentioned will be
suitable for any country. This book is compiled for
those who have want to spread their wings in
investigations, but do not have the required basics in
the field. The individuals whether one wants to work for
some body or open their own Investigation Agency, can
find the book very useful. The book will lead you to a
path to start your new venture in this domain either
independently or with grooming and support from Cyber
Crime Helpline LLP. If you like the book and the
contents useful, wait for the advanced version in near
future!
Information Security Risk Analysis, Second Edition
Thomas R. Peltier 2005-04-26 The risk management process
supports executive decision-making, allowing managers
and owners to perform their fiduciary responsibility of
protecting the assets of their enterprises. This crucial
process should not be a long, drawn-out affair. To be
effective, it must be done quickly and efficiently.
Information Security Risk Analysis, Second Edition
enables CIOs, CSOs, and MIS managers to understand when,
why, and how risk assessments and analyses can be
conducted effectively. This book discusses the principle
of risk management and its three key elements: risk
analysis, risk assessment, and vulnerability assessment.
It examines the differences between quantitative and
qualitative risk assessment, and details how various
types of qualitative risk assessment can be applied to
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the assessment process. The text offers a thorough
discussion of recent changes to FRAAP and the need to
develop a pre-screening method for risk assessment and
business impact analysis.
Cyber Security M. U. Bokhari 2018-04-27 This book
comprises select proceedings of the annual convention of
the Computer Society of India. Divided into 10 topical
volumes, the proceedings present papers on state-of-theart research, surveys, and succinct reviews. The volume
covers diverse topics ranging from information security
to cryptography and from encryption to intrusion
detection. This book focuses on Cyber Security. It aims
at informing the readers about the technology in general
and the internet in particular. The book uncovers the
various nuances of information security, cyber security
and its various dimensions. This book also covers latest
security trends, ways to combat cyber threats including
the detection and mitigation of security threats and
risks. The contents of this book will prove useful to
professionals and researchers alike.
The Security Risk Assessment Handbook Douglas J. Landoll
2005-12-12 The Security Risk Assessment Handbook: A
Complete Guide for Performing Security Risk Assessments
provides detailed insight into precisely how to conduct
an information security risk assessment. Designed for
security professionals and their customers who want a
more in-depth understanding of the risk assessment
process, this volume contains real-wor
Building and Implementing a Security Certification and
Accreditation Program Patrick D. Howard 2005-12-15
Building and Implementing a Security Certification and
Accreditation Program: Official (ISC)2 Guide to the CAP
CBK demonstrates the practicality and effectiveness of
certification and accreditation (C&A) as a risk
management methodology for IT systems in both public and
private organizations. It provides security professiona
Information Security Management Handbook, Volume 2
Harold F. Tipton 2004-12-28 Since 1993, the Information
Security Management Handbook has served not only as an
everyday reference for information security
practitioners but also as an important document for
conducting the intense review necessary to prepare for
the Certified Information System Security Professional
(CISSP) examination. Now completely revised and updated
and i
A Practical Guide to Security Assessments Sudhanshu
Kairab 2004-09-29 The modern dependence upon information
technology and the corresponding information security
regulations and requirements force companies to evaluate
the security of their core business processes, mission
critical data, and supporting IT environment. Combine
this with a slowdown in IT spending resulting in
justifications of every purchase, and security
professionals are forced to scramble to find
comprehensive and effective ways to assess their
environment in order to discover and prioritize
vulnerabilities, and to develop cost-effective solutions
that show benefit to the business. A Practical Guide to
Security Assessments is a process-focused approach that
presents a structured methodology for conducting
assessments. The key element of the methodology is an
understanding of business goals and processes, and how
security measures are aligned with business risks. The
guide also emphasizes that resulting security
recommendations should be cost-effective and
commensurate with the security risk. The methodology
described serves as a foundation for building and
maintaining an information security program. In addition
to the methodology, the book includes an Appendix that
contains questionnaires that can be modified and used to
conduct security assessments. This guide is for security
professionals who can immediately apply the methodology
on the job, and also benefits management who can use the
methodology to better understand information security
and identify areas for improvement.
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Emerging Challenges for Security, Privacy and Trust
Dimitris Gritzalis 2009-07-10 It was an honor and a
privilege to chair the 24th IFIP International
Information Se- rity Conference (SEC 2009), a 24-yearold event that has become a tradition for - formation
security professionals around the world. SEC 2009 was
organized by the Technical Committee 11 (TC-11) of IFIP,
and took place in Pafos, Cyprus, during May 18–20, 2009.
It is an indication of good fortune for a Chair to serve
a conference that takes place in a country with the
natural beauty of Cyprus, an island where the
hospitality and frie- liness of the people have been
going together, hand-in-hand, with its long history.
This volume contains the papers selected for
presentation at SEC 2009. In response to the call for
papers, 176 papers were submitted to the conference. All
of them were evaluated on the basis of their novelty and
technical quality, and reviewed by at least two members
of the conference Program Committee. Of the papers
submitted, 39 were selected for presentation at the
conference; the acceptance rate was as low as 22%, thus
making the conference a highly competitive forum. It is
the commitment of several people that makes
international conferences pos- ble. That also holds true
for SEC 2009. The list of people who volunteered their
time and energy to help is really long.
Guide to Computer Forensics and Investigations Bill
Nelson 2009-09-28 Learners will master the skills
necessary to launch and complete a successful computer
investigation with the updated fourth edition of this
popular book, GUIDE TO COMPUTER FORENSICS AND
INVESTIGATIONS. This resource guides readers through
conducting a high-tech investigation, from acquiring
digital evidence to reporting its findings. Updated
coverage includes new software and technologies as well
as up-to-date reference sections. Learn how to set up a
forensics lab, how to acquire the proper and necessary
tools, and how to conduct the investigation and
subsequent digital analysis. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Internet and the Law: Technology, Society, and
Compromises, 2nd Edition Aaron Schwabach 2014-01-15 The
world of Internet law is constantly changing and is
difficult to follow, even for those for whom doing so is
a full-time job. This updated, everything-you-need-toknow reference removes the uncertainty. • Explains
complex legal and technical concepts clearly and
understandably through entries that range from 500 to
5,000 words • Covers a wide range of topics, including
censorship, copyright, domain name disputes, filesharing, hacking, patents, spam, malware, international
law, tax issues, trademarks, and viruses • Features an
introductory guide to the U.S. legal system, including
how to find, read, and understand sources of law •
Includes cases, statutes, and international treaties
relevant to the law of information technology and the
Internet
Cloud Computing and Security Xingming Sun 2018-09-12
This six volume set LNCS 11063 – 11068 constitutes the
thoroughly refereed conference proceedings of the 4th
International Conference on Cloud Computing and
Security, ICCCS 2018, held in Haikou, China, in June
2018. The 386 full papers of these six volumes were
carefully reviewed and selected from 1743 submissions.
The papers cover ideas and achievements in the theory
and practice of all areas of inventive systems which
includes control, artificial intelligence, automation
systems, computing systems, electrical and informative
systems. The six volumes are arranged according to the
subject areas as follows: cloud computing, cloud
security, encryption, information hiding, IoT security,
multimedia forensics.
Investigator's Guide to Steganography Gregory Kipper
2003-10-27 Investigators within the law enforcement and
3/6

Downloaded from www.talerka.tv on October 2, 2022 by
guest

cyber forensics communities are generally aware of the
concept of steganography, but their levels of expertise
vary dramatically depending upon the incidents and cases
that they have been exposed to. Now there is a book that
balances the playing field in terms of awareness, and
serves as a valuable reference source for the tools and
techniques of steganography. The Investigator's Guide to
Steganography provides a comprehensive look at this
unique form of hidden communication from its earliest
beginnings to its most modern uses. The book begins by
exploring the past, providing valuable insight into how
this method of communication began and evolved from
ancient times to the present day. It continues with an
in-depth look at the workings of digital steganography
and watermarking methods, available tools on the
Internet, and a review of companies who are providing
cutting edge steganography and watermarking services.
The third section builds on the first two by outlining
and discussing real world uses of steganography from the
business and entertainment to national security and
terrorism. The book concludes by reviewing steganography
detection methods and what can be expected in the
future. It is an informative and entertaining resource
that effectively communicates a general understanding of
this complex field.
Wireless Security Handbook Aaron E. Earle 2005-12-16 The
Wireless Security Handbook provides a well-rounded
overview of wireless network security. It examines
wireless from multiple perspectives, including those of
an auditor, security architect, and hacker. This wide
scope benefits anyone who has to administer, secure,
hack, or conduct business on a wireless network. This
text tackles wirele
Curing the Patch Management Headache Felicia M. Wetter
2005-02-18 A comprehensive security patch management
process is one of the fundamental security requirements
for any IT-dependent organization. Fully defining this
process ensures that patches are deployed in an
organized, staged manner, resulting in little or no
slowdowns or downtime to network infrastructure. Until
now, there were no technical books for com
Public Key Infrastructure John R. Vacca 2004-05-11 With
the recent Electronic Signatures in Global and National
Commerce Act, public key cryptography, digital
signatures, and digital certificates are finally
emerging as a ubiquitous part of the Information
Technology landscape. Although these technologies have
been around for over twenty years, this legislative move
will surely boost e-commerce act
Noiseless Steganography Abdelrahman Desoky 2016-04-19
Among the features that make Noiseless Steganography:
The Key to Covert Communications a first of its kind:
The first to comprehensively cover Linguistic
SteganographyThe first to comprehensively cover Graph
SteganographyThe first to comprehensively cover Game
SteganographyAlthough the goal of steganography is to
prevent adversaries from suspe
The Practical Guide to HIPAA Privacy and Security
Compliance Rebecca Herold 2003-11-24 HIPAA is very
complex. So are the privacy and security initiatives
that must occur to reach and maintain HIPAA compliance.
Organizations need a quick, concise reference in order
to meet HIPAA requirements and maintain ongoing
compliance. The Practical Guide to HIPAA Privacy and
Security Compliance is a one-stop resource for realworld HIPAA
Handbook of Research on Emerging Perspectives in
Intelligent Pattern Recognition, Analysis, and Image
Processing Kamila, Narendra Kumar 2015-11-30
########################################################
########################################################
########################################################
########################################################
###############################
Advanced Image Processing Techniques and Applications
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Kumar, N. Suresh 2017-02-10 Today, the scope of image
processing and recognition has broadened due to the gap
in scientific visualization. Thus, new imaging
techniques have developed, and it is imperative to study
this progression for optimal utilization. Advanced Image
Processing Techniques and Applications is an essential
reference publication for the latest research on digital
image processing advancements. Featuring expansive
coverage on a broad range of topics and perspectives,
such as image and video steganography, pattern
recognition, and artificial vision, this publication is
ideally designed for scientists, professionals,
researchers, and academicians seeking current research
on solutions for new challenges in image processing.
Techno Security's Guide to Managing Risks for IT
Managers, Auditors, and Investigators Johnny Long
2011-04-18 “This book contains some of the most up-todate information available anywhere on a wide variety of
topics related to Techno Security. As you read the book,
you will notice that the authors took the approach of
identifying some of the risks, threats, and
vulnerabilities and then discussing the countermeasures
to address them. Some of the topics and thoughts
discussed here are as new as tomorrow’s headlines,
whereas others have been around for decades without
being properly addressed. I hope you enjoy this book as
much as we have enjoyed working with the various authors
and friends during its development. —Donald Withers, CEO
and Cofounder of TheTrainingCo. • Jack Wiles, on Social
Engineering offers up a potpourri of tips, tricks,
vulnerabilities, and lessons learned from 30-plus years
of experience in the worlds of both physical and
technical security. • Russ Rogers on the Basics of
Penetration Testing illustrates the standard methodology
for penetration testing: information gathering, network
enumeration, vulnerability identification, vulnerability
exploitation, privilege escalation, expansion of reach,
future access, and information compromise. • Johnny Long
on No Tech Hacking shows how to hack without touching a
computer using tailgating, lock bumping, shoulder
surfing, and dumpster diving. • Phil Drake on Personal,
Workforce, and Family Preparedness covers the basics of
creating a plan for you and your family, identifying and
obtaining the supplies you will need in an emergency. •
Kevin O’Shea on Seizure of Digital Information discusses
collecting hardware and information from the scene. •
Amber Schroader on Cell Phone Forensics writes on new
methods and guidelines for digital forensics. • Dennis
O’Brien on RFID: An Introduction, Security Issues, and
Concerns discusses how this well-intended technology has
been eroded and used for fringe implementations. • Ron
Green on Open Source Intelligence details how a good
Open Source Intelligence program can help you create
leverage in negotiations, enable smart decisions
regarding the selection of goods and services, and help
avoid pitfalls and hazards. • Raymond Blackwood on
Wireless Awareness: Increasing the Sophistication of
Wireless Users maintains it is the technologist’s
responsibility to educate, communicate, and support
users despite their lack of interest in understanding
how it works. • Greg Kipper on What is Steganography?
provides a solid understanding of the basics of
steganography, what it can and can’t do, and arms you
with the information you need to set your career path. •
Eric Cole on Insider Threat discusses why the insider
threat is worse than the external threat and the effects
of insider threats on a company. Internationally known
experts in information security share their wisdom Free
pass to Techno Security Conference for everyone who
purchases a book—$1,200 value
Wireless Crime and Forensic Investigation Gregory Kipper
2007-02-26 Security is always a concern with any new
technology. When we think security we typically think of
stopping an attacker from breaking in or gaining access.
From short text messaging to investigating war, this
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book explores all aspects of wireless technology,
including how it is used in daily life and how it might
be used in the future. It provides a one-stop resource
on the types of wireless crimes that are being committed
and the forensic investigation techniques that are used
for wireless devices and wireless networks. The author
provides a solid understanding of modern wireless
technologies, wireless security techniques, and wireless
crime techniques, and shows how to conduct forensic
analysis on wireless devices and networks. Each chapter,
while part of a greater whole, is self-contained for
quick comprehension.
Information Security Management Handbook, Fifth Edition
Harold F. Tipton 2003-12-30 Since 1993, the Information
Security Management Handbook has served not only as an
everyday reference for information security
practitioners but also as an important document for
conducting the intense review necessary to prepare for
the Certified Information System Security Professional
(CISSP) examination. Now completely revised and updated
and in its fifth edition, the handbook maps the ten
domains of the Information Security Common Body of
Knowledge and provides a complete understanding of all
the items in it. This is a ...must have... book, both
for preparing for the CISSP exam and as a comprehensive,
up-to-date reference.
Information Security Fundamentals John A. Blackley
2004-10-28 Effective security rules and procedures do
not exist for their own sake-they are put in place to
protect critical assets, thereby supporting overall
business objectives. Recognizing security as a business
enabler is the first step in building a successful
program. Information Security Fundamentals allows future
security professionals to gain a solid understanding of
the foundations of the field and the entire range of
issues that practitioners must address. This book
enables students to understand the key elements that
comprise a successful information security program and
eventually apply these concepts to their own efforts.
The book examines the elements of computer security,
employee roles and responsibilities, and common threats.
It examines the need for management controls, policies
and procedures, and risk analysis, and also presents a
comprehensive list of tasks and objectives that make up
a typical information protection program. The volume
discusses organizationwide policies and their
documentation, and legal and business requirements. It
explains policy format, focusing on global, topicspecific, and application-specific policies. Following a
review of asset classification, the book explores access
control, the components of physical security, and the
foundations and processes of risk analysis and risk
management. Information Security Fundamentals concludes
by describing business continuity planning, including
preventive controls, recovery strategies, and ways to
conduct a business impact analysis.
The CISO Handbook Michael Gentile 2016-04-19 The CISO
Handbook: A Practical Guide to Securing Your Company
provides unique insights and guidance into designing and
implementing an information security program, delivering
true value to the stakeholders of a company. The authors
present several essential high-level concepts before
building a robust framework that will enable you to map
the concepts to your company’s environment. The book is
presented in chapters that follow a consistent
methodology – Assess, Plan, Design, Execute, and Report.
The first chapter, Assess, identifies the elements that
drive the need for infosec programs, enabling you to
conduct an analysis of your business and regulatory
requirements. Plan discusses how to build the foundation
of your program, allowing you to develop an executive
mandate, reporting metrics, and an organizational matrix
with defined roles and responsibilities. Design
demonstrates how to construct the policies and
procedures to meet your identified business objectives,
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explaining how to perform a gap analysis between the
existing environment and the desired end-state, define
project requirements, and assemble a rough budget.
Execute emphasizes the creation of a successful
execution model for the implementation of security
projects against the backdrop of common business
constraints. Report focuses on communicating back to the
external and internal stakeholders with information that
fits the various audiences. Each chapter begins with an
Overview, followed by Foundation Concepts that are
critical success factors to understanding the material
presented. The chapters also contain a Methodology
section that explains the steps necessary to achieve the
goals of the particular chapter.
Information Security Management Handbook, Volume 3
Harold F. Tipton 2006-01-13 Since 1993, the Information
Security Management Handbook has served not only as an
everyday reference for information security
practitioners but also as an important document for
conducting the intense review necessary to prepare for
the Certified Information System Security Professional
(CISSP) examination. Now completely revised and updated
and i
Information Security Risk Analysis, Second Edition
Thomas R. Peltier 2005-04-26 The risk management process
supports executive decision-making, allowing managers
and owners to perform their fiduciary responsibility of
protecting the assets of their enterprises. This crucial
process should not be a long, drawn-out affair. To be
effective, it must be done quickly and efficiently.
Information Security Risk Analysis, Second Edition
enables CIOs, CSOs, and MIS managers to understand when,
why, and how risk assessments and analyses can be
conducted effectively. This book discusses the principle
of risk management and its three key elements: risk
analysis, risk assessment, and vulnerability assessment.
It examines the differences between quantitative and
qualitative risk assessment, and details how various
types of qualitative risk assessment can be applied to
the assessment process. The text offers a thorough
discussion of recent changes to FRAAP and the need to
develop a pre-screening method for risk assessment and
business impact analysis.
Enhancing Computer Security with Smart Technology V. Rao
Vemuri 2005-11-21 Divided into two major parts,
Enhancing Computer Security with Smart Technology
introduces the problems of computer security to
researchers with a machine learning background, then
introduces machine learning concepts to computer
security professionals. Realizing the massive scope of
these subjects, the author concentrates on problems
related to the detection of intrusions through the
application of machine learning methods and on the
practical algorithmic aspects of machine learning and
its role in security. A collection of tutorials that
draw from a broad spectrum of viewpoints and experience,
this volume is made up of chapters written by
specialists in each subject field. It is accessible to
any professional with a basic background in computer
science. Following an introduction to the issue of
cyber-security and cyber-trust, the book offers a broad
survey of the state-of-the-art in firewall technology
and of the importance of Web application security. The
remainder of the book focuses on the use of machine
learning methods and tools and their performance.
Assessing and Managing Security Risk in IT Systems John
McCumber 2004-08-12 Assessing and Managing Security Risk
in IT Systems: A Structured Methodology builds upon the
original McCumber Cube model to offer proven processes
that do not change, even as technology evolves. This
book enables you to assess the security attributes of
any information system and implement vastly improved
security environments. Part I delivers an overview of
information systems security, providing historical
perspectives and explaining how to determine the value
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of information. This section offers the basic
underpinnings of information security and concludes with
an overview of the risk management process. Part II
describes the McCumber Cube, providing the original
paper from 1991 and detailing ways to accurately map
information flow in computer and telecom systems. It
also explains how to apply the methodology to individual
system components and subsystems. Part III serves as a
resource for analysts and security practitioners who
want access to more detailed information on technical
vulnerabilities and risk assessment analytics. McCumber
details how information extracted from this resource can
be applied to his assessment processes.
Information Security Architecture Jan Killmeyer
2006-01-13 Information Security Architecture, Second
Edition incorporates the knowledge developed during the
past decade that has pushed the information security
life cycle from infancy to a more mature,
understandable, and manageable state. It simplifies
security by providing clear and organized methods and by
guiding you to the most effective resources avai
Applied Video Processing in Surveillance and Monitoring

investigators-guide-to-steganography-1st-edition-by-kipper-gregory-2003-hardcover

Systems Dey, Nilanjan 2016-10-11 Video monitoring has
become a vital aspect within the global society as it
helps prevent crime, promote safety, and track daily
activities such as traffic. As technology in the area
continues to improve, it is necessary to evaluate how
video is being processed to improve the quality of
images. Applied Video Processing in Surveillance and
Monitoring Systems investigates emergent techniques in
video and image processing by evaluating such topics as
segmentation, noise elimination, encryption, and
classification. Featuring real-time applications,
empirical research, and vital frameworks within the
field, this publication is a critical reference source
for researchers, professionals, engineers, academicians,
advanced-level students, and technology developers.
Internet and the Law Aaron Schwabach 2006 Focusing on
laws relating to intellectual property and freedom of
expression, this book covers legal issues relating to
information technology and the Internet. Exploring such
legal battles as A & M Records v Napster and Apple
Computer v Franklin Computer, it allows readers a look
into stories of trade secrets, music theft, and
industrial espionage.
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